
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
Santa’s parade is back in Hawkesbury 

 

Hawkesbury, Friday, November 19, 2021 – We’re proud to announce the return of the best family 
event in Hawkesbury: our traditional Santa Claus parade on Main Street, between James and Cameron! 

After being canceled in 2020 because of the pandemic, Santa Claus, and a few elves, will momentarily 
leave the teleworking they’ve been doing at the toy factory on Saturday, December 4 from 5 p.m. Why 
5 p.m.? This will allow participants to prepare their floats safely by daylight while keeping track of the 
sanitary procedures and physical distancing, in order to shine all their lights for a more than perfect 
parade. 

If you wish to participate, all you have to do is complete the form available on our Website at: 

https://www.hawkesbury.ca/en/living/2021-santa-claus-parade 

and return it to us, ideally as soon as possible (limited places) to inforec@hawkesbury.ca and before 
the November 26, 4 p.m . 

Participants will have to agree to follow the COVID-19 safety protocol (wearing a mask and physical 
distancing on the floats for the duration of the parade). In order to avoid a crowd at the end of the 
convoy, spectators are invited to disperse throughout the course on Main Street. 

Obviously, Santa Claus is eager to reunite with the kids. There will be some Christmas magic in the air 
in Hawkesbury! 

Non-perishable food will be collected by the Hawkesbury Central Food Bank at Pioneers’ Park. You’ll be 
able to warm up with a good hot chocolate offered by the Rotary club. 

Oh! Oh! Oh! and Happy Holidays! 
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